President Report
Faculty Senate
November 2, 2020

· Hynes Retirement I will continue to serve as university president until June 30, 2021. Work with my colleagues continues to be rewarding, challenging, and hopefully supportive of the success of our students, faculty, staff, and community. The Board of Regents is has the responsibility of managing a search for the next president (for which I will have no direct role). As we receive information about the process, we will be sharing that with the campus and with the senate. Thanks for the work of this group to represent the faculty of our institution in important ways.
· Covid 19 Contingencies we have two weeks remaining before the beginning of finals. Please continue to work to help our students (and ourselves) have the greatest chance of success in academic programs this term.  Please encourage your departmental colleagues to do the same.
· Laker Hall tragedy we shared with campus last week the summary of events on October 24 in Laker Hall.  In part because of earlier investments in residence hall security, four suspects are under arrest, and charges for tragic acts of violence. We will share with campus continued work of student affairs, public safety, and facilities to help maintain a secure place for students to live and for all of us to learn.
· Vote If you have, thanks for being a great example. If you have not, please do so tomorrow, and urge all who have not voted to do so.
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